
1

Alexis Smith

Subject: Manasquan versus Camden

 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: K T <kevint2108@gmail.com>  
Date: 3/5/24 10:32 PM (GMT-05:00)  
To: Al Stumpf <astumpf@njsiaa.org>  
Subject: Manasquan versus Camden  
 
At the end of regulation my partner counted a field from Manasquan, we then got together spoke about it I told 
him what I saw from view. I saw the ball in his hands when the buzzer went off, my partner went with my 
observation and told the coach that the basket did not count. I spoke to Jack Baum directly after the game I 
explained to him the same thing from above, I then reviewed the play several times and the basket “should’ve 
counted” I had a second conversation with Jack about this as well.   
 
Kevin Torres 
973-870-6444 


